
 

 

August 3, 2018 

 

Dear NAGVA Members: 

 

Recently, we held a special election for the position of Executive Vice President, and on behalf of NAGVA, 

thank you to the four wonderful candidates – Ryan Brady, Adrian Defante, Jason Fallon and Jack Fleming – 

for your sincere interest in helping us enhance the member experience and our organization.  

Additionally, thank you to those NAGVA members who participated in this process. 

From the special election, the membership has elected Jason Fallon to the remaining term of Executive 

Vice President. Our team will work closely with Jason to ensure a smooth transition, and we look forward 

to his future contributions. Congratulations, Jason!  

Moreover, we will continue to engage with the other candidates to ensure their involvement with our 

leadership team. Each of them is an asset to NAGVA. 

Again, thank you to everyone who is active in making NAGVA such a wonderful community.  

 

          Regards, 

 

         

 

Brian Crumby  

President 

 

 

 

 

 


